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The Boy Whose Head Was Full of StarsThe Boy Who Spoke to StarsViva
FridaNumber the StarsReaching for the StarsIt's a Boy!The Boy Who Ate
StarsThe Boy, the Wolf, and the StarsHow to Catch a StarHeaven is for
RealThe Boy with Big, Big FeelingsThe Big Book of Boy StuffThe Boy Who Stole
the StarsThe Boy's Own AnnualThe Story of the Peasant-boy PhilosopherThe
Little Boy StarWhat to Do and how to Do itThe Boy Who Slept Under the
StarsThe Story of the Peasant-boy Philosopher, Or, "A Child Gathering
Pebbles on the Sea-shore"Ghost BoyA Boy After God's Own HeartLittle Boys
Come from the StarsBoy's LifeThe Boy Who Loved BatmanCarl SaganThe Ragged
School Union MagazineThe Printer Boy; Or, How Benjamin Franklin Made His
MarkThe Boy, the Wolf, and the StarsA Boy and a BearShelters, Shacks and
ShantiesThe Boy in the BushThe Boy Who Played with FusionThe Boy's Yearly
BookMy Princess BoyThe Boy & His RibbonCandin: Book 1 a Dog and His BoyThe
Dragon BoyMessiThe Book of BoyThe Boy at the Keyhole
Boys have a lot competing for their attention, and peer pressure can be
tremendous—making it a challenge to encourage them toward the things of God
and living the Christian life. Jim George helps young guys to understand why
God is important in everything they do. And he teaches that the Bible has
the answers for all the questions and issues they face as they grow older.
Boys will learn the value of honoring and respecting their parents the keys
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to making right choices and decisions how to choose the best kinds of
friends and be a good friend the benefits of taking school seriously and
being responsible the need to follow after God by reading the Bible and
spending time in prayer This book includes discussion questions and
interactive material, opening a whole new world for boys, pointing them in
the right direction for becoming what God designed them to be.Messi: A Boy
Who Became a Star This is the inspiring children story of Lionel Messi, a
boy who became a star. Born in a poor family, the small boy faced many
obstacles in life, including a medical condition that prevented him from
growing But he decided to follow his dream, worked hard and overcame all
obstacles to become one of the best soccer players in history. Perfect gift
for all soccer fans. Perfect illustrated book to teach children to work hard
to make their dreams come true. Learn about Messi, and learn how to be
successful doing what you love. Get This Book Now and Enjoy the story of
Lionel Messi!An Alabama boy’s innocence is shaken by murder and madness in
the 1960s South in this novel by the New York Times–bestselling author of
Swan Song. It’s 1964 in idyllic Zephyr, Alabama. People either work for the
paper mill up the Tecumseh River, or for the local dairy. It’s a simple
life, but it stirs the impressionable imagination of twelve-year-old
aspiring writer Cory Mackenson. He’s certain he’s sensed spirits whispering
in the churchyard. He’s heard of the weird bootleggers who lurk in the dark
outside of town. He’s seen a flood leave Main Street crawling with snakes.
Cory thrills to all of it as only a young boy can. Then one morning, while
accompanying his father on his milk route, he sees a car careen off the road
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and slowly sink into fathomless Saxon’s Lake. His father dives into the icy
water to rescue the driver, and finds a beaten corpse, naked and handcuffed
to the steering wheel—a copper wire tightened around the stranger’s neck. In
time, the townsfolk seem to forget all about the unsolved murder. But Cory
and his father can’t. Their search for the truth is a journey into a world
where innocence and evil collide. What lies before them is the stuff of fear
and awe, magic and madness, fantasy and reality. As Cory wades into the deep
end of Zephyr and all its mysteries, he’ll discover that while the pleasures
of childish things fade away, growing up can be a strange and beautiful
ride. “Strongly echoing the childhood-elegies of King and Bradbury, and
every bit their equal,” Boy’s Life, a winner of both the Bram Stoker and
World Fantasy Awards, represents a brilliant blend of mystery and rich
atmosphere, the finest work of one of today’s most accomplished writers
(Kirkus Reviews).A manual of pastimes which includes instructions for making
kites, fishing poles, a blow gun, boats, and theatrical costumes, and for
raising dogs, stuffing animals, stocking an aquarium, and camping. Arranged
by season.Why should we care about heaven? -- What is heaven like? -- When
does a person go to heaven? -- Where is heaven? -- Who goes to heaven?Meet a
boy with feelings so big that they glow from his cheeks, spill out of his
eyes, and jump up and down on his chest. When a loud truck drives by, he
cries. When he hears a joke, he bursts with joy. When his loved ones are
having a hard day, he feels their emotions as if they were his own. The boy
tries to cope by stuffing down his feelings, but with a little help and
artistic inspiration, the boy realizes his feelings are something to be
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celebrated. Written by debut picture book author Britney Winn Lee and boldly
illustrated by Jacob Souva, The Boy with Big, Big Feelings is relatable for
any child, but especially for children experiencing anxiety and extreme
emotions, or who have been diagnosed with autism or as a Highly Sensitive
Person.A 2015 Caldecott Honor Book A 2015 Pura Belpré (Illustrator) Award
Frida Kahlo, one of the world's most famous and unusual artists is revered
around the world. Her life was filled with laughter, love, and tragedy, all
of which influenced what she painted on her canvases. Distinguished
author/illustrator Yuyi Morales illuminates Frida's life and work in this
elegant and fascinating book. A Neal Porter BookOffers an account of child
genius Taylor Wilson's successful quest to build his own nuclear reactor at
the age of 14, and an exploration of how gifted children can be nurtured to
do extraordinary things. 35,000 first printing. Illustrations.Is any
superhero cooler than Batman? He s a crime-fighting vigilante with a tragic
past, a lawless attitude, and a seemingly endless supply of high-tech
gadgetry. In this fully illustrated memoir, author Michael Uslan recalls his
journey from early childhood fandom through to the decades he spent on a
caped crusade of his own: to bring Batman to the silver screen as the dark,
serious character he was at heart. Uslan's story traces his path from the
wilds of New Jersey to the limelight of Hollywood, following his work as
Executive Producer on every Batman film from Tim Burton s 1989 reenvisioning to 2012's The Dark Knight Rises. Through it all, he helped to
create one of the most successful pop culture franchises of all time.A boy
and a polar bear who share a friendship learn to relax together."This a book
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about that place inside us all where bafflement meets mystery: a strange
place, sometimes frightening and sometimes filled with stars and pines,
clear flowing water and the deep joy of companionship."—Jim Moore Roseann
Lloyd's new poetry collection takes us on a sister's unflinching exploration
into grief for a brother lost on a solo hike in the Boundary Waters Canoe
Area Wilderness in northern Minnesota. His clothes are found but not his
body. How does one mourn without a body? This absence calls up memories of
his life and mixed emotions; it evokes other disappearances—children missing
in Iraq, climbers lost on Everest, a college student drowned. Even though
I've said, for two years now, I don't need his body to do my mourning, I'm
suddenly desperate to touch your arms, muscled and tan . . . Full of verbal
energy and rich patterns of sound, Lloyd's lines are allowed to breathe and
move about in always interesting forms: prose poems, found poems, section
poems, swirling mosaics of time and place. Beautifully crafted, the poems
are emotionally complex yet accessible. Roseann Lloyd has published eight
books, including three poetry collections: Because of the Light (Holy Cow!
Press), War Baby Express (Holy Cow! Press—awarded the Minnesota Book Award
for Poetry), and Tap Dancing for Big Mom (New Rivers Press). The anthology
she co-edited with Deborah Keenan, Looking for Home: Women Writing About
Exile (Milkweed Editions) was awarded an American Book Award. She lives in
Minneapolis, Minnesota.New York Times bestseller. They all thought he was
gone. But he was alive and trapped inside his own body for ten years. In
January 1988 Martin Pistorius, aged twelve, fell inexplicably sick. First,
he lost his voice and stopped eating. Then he slept constantly and shunned
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human contact. Doctors were mystified. Within eighteen months he was mute
and wheelchair-bound. Martin's parents were told an unknown degenerative
disease left him with the mind of a baby and less than two years to live.
Martin was moved to care centers for severely disabled children. The stress
and heartache shook his parents’ marriage and their family to the core.
Their boy was gone. Or so they thought. Ghost Boy is the heart-wrenching
story of one boy’s return to life through the power of love and faith. In
these pages, readers see: A parent’s resilience. The consequences of
misdiagnosis. Abuse at the hands of cruel caretakers. The unthinkable
duration of Martin’s mental alertness betrayed by his lifeless body. We also
see a life reclaimed—a business created, a new love kindled—all from a
wheelchair. Martin's emergence from his own darkness invites us to celebrate
our own lives and fight for a better life for others.Secrets. Forgiveness.
Death. Nothing has been right in Kasper’s life for quite some time. Then the
eclipse comes, and his father is stolen away. When the police arrive,
instead of trying to help, they drag off his mother too. Down at the station
later, the desk sergeant claims to know nothing about Kasper’s mum, and
insists that the detective who arrested her doesn’t exist. Loki, Kasper’s
cousin, is the only one who really understands him. Her parents promise to
keep him safe until his mum and dad return, but soon they are gone as well.
There’s no-one for Kasper and Loki to turn to – except Tenr?, a dangerous
older boy who knows more than he should, and claims to be a star… As they
set off into the night, they have no way of knowing what they will have to
face. The secrets they are about to uncover will change their lives. Their
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actions will seal the fates of every living thing in the universe. Somewhere
in the dark, the truth is waiting. And the stars are watching. Praise for
The Boy Who Spoke To Stars “ a vivid narrative that defies easy description,
breaks away from expectation, and leaves intriguing puzzles even after the
plot twists have been revealed. Moreover, it wraps its restless plot in rich
description that evokes wonder without ever starting to drag. Give it a
look!” -- Greg Stolze, author of GodlikeFrom the New York Times bestselling
co-author of Raising Cain, It’s a Boy! is the first major parenting book to
chart every stage of a boy’s life. This upbeat, authoritative, and
reassuring guide–written by psychologist Michael Thompson, Ph.D., a leading
international expert on boys’ development, and journalist Teresa H.
Barker–shows how a boy’s inner life progresses through infancy, childhood,
and adolescence. What do boys actually need? How exactly does a healthy boy
look and act? It’s a Boy! has the answers, providing expert advice on the
developmental, psychological, social, and academic life of boys from infancy
through the teen years. Exploring the many ways in which boys strive for
masculinity and attempt to define themselves, Dr. Thompson identifies the
key developmental transitions that mark a boy’s psychological growth and
emotional health, and the challenges both boys and parents face at each age.
• Expecting a Boy: how our deeply held hopes, fears, and family histories
shape our expectations of boys and our parenting techniques • Baby Boys
(birth to 18 months): falling in love with your son, healthy attachment,
trust, and temperament • Toddler Years (18 months to 3 years): boys on the
go, bold steps, blankies, budding language, and rambunctious physicality •
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Powerful Little Boys (ages 3 and 4): superhero ambitions, penis play and
potty talk, learning to manage the force of his anger, and celebrating the
power of the boy group • Starting School (ages 5 through 7): developmental
cues for school readiness, transitional challenges, girl cooties and boysonly play, tough talk, tender hearts, and first friends • Boys on a Mission
(ages 8 through 10): striving for mastery in sports, screen games, and boy
society, organizing the boy brain for school success, and glaring academic
gender gaps • The Preteen (ages 11 through 13): puberty, posturing and
popularity, the culture of cruelty, hidden sensitivity, and stoic silence in
the middle school years • Early High School (ages 14 and 15): the secret
life of boys, powerful peer groups, sexuality, school strategies, the shift
away from Mom (she knows too much), and yearning for Dad’s respect and
attention • On the Brink of Manhood (ages 16 through 18): the quest for
independence, sex, love, driving, drinking, and other choices and challenges
of life Practical, insightful, wonderfully engaging, and filled with
instructive true stories any parent of a son will recognize, It’s a Boy! is
the definitive guide to raising boys in today’s world, revealing with humor,
compassion, and joy all the infinite varieties of boys and the deep and
profound ways in which we love them.“What do you do when you meet your soul
mate? No wait…that’s too easy. What do you do when you meet your soul mate
and have to spend a lifetime loving him in secret? I’ll tell you what you
do. You lie.” REN Ren was eight when he learned that love doesn’t exist—that
the one person who was supposed to adore him only cared how much he was
worth. His mother sold him and for two years, he lived in terror. But
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then…he ran. He thought he’d run on his own. Turned out, he took something
of theirs by accident and it became the one thing he never wanted and the
only thing he ever needed. DELLA I was young when I fell in love with him,
when he switched from my world to my everything. My parents bought him for
cheap labour, just like they had with many other kids, and he had the scars
to prove it. At the start, he hated me, and I could understand why. For
years he was my worst enemy, fiercest protector, and dearest friend. But by
the end…he loved me. The only problem was, he loved me in an entirely
different way to the way I loved him. And slowly, my secret drove us
apart.When he first has to wear a six-pointed star, a little boy does not
understand what it means, but eventually he learns to hide who and what he
is.A heartwarming book about unconditional love and one remarkable family.
Dyson loves pink, sparkly things. Sometimes he wears dresses. Sometimes he
wears jeans. He likes to wear his princess tiara, even when climbing trees.
He’s a Princess Boy. Inspired by the author’s son, and by her own initial
struggles to understand, this heartwarming book is a call for tolerance and
an end to bullying and judgments. The world is a brighter place when we
accept everyone for who they are.A Newbery Honor Book * Booklist Editors’
Choice * BookPage Best Books * Chicago Public Library Best Fiction * Horn
Book Fanfare * Kirkus Reviews Best Books * Publishers Weekly Best Books *
Wall Street Journal Best of the Year A young outcast is swept up into a
thrilling and perilous medieval treasure hunt in this award-winning literary
page-turner by acclaimed bestselling author Catherine Gilbert Murdock. The
Book of Boy was awarded a Newbery Honor. “A treat from start to
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finish.”—Wall Street Journal Boy has always been relegated to the outskirts
of his small village. With a hump on his back, a mysterious past, and a
tendency to talk to animals, he is often mocked by others in his town—until
the arrival of a shadowy pilgrim named Secondus. Impressed with Boy’s
climbing and jumping abilities, Secondus engages Boy as his servant, pulling
him into an action-packed and suspenseful expedition across Europe to gather
seven precious relics of Saint Peter. Boy quickly realizes this journey is
not an innocent one. They are stealing the relics and accumulating dangerous
enemies in the process. But Boy is determined to see this pilgrimage through
until the end—for what if St. Peter has the power to make him the same as
the other boys? This epic and engrossing quest story by Newbery Honor author
Catherine Gilbert Murdock is for fans of Adam Gidwitz’s The Inquisitor’s
Tale and Grace Lin’s Where the Mountain Meets the Moon, and for readers of
all ages. Features a map and black-and-white art by Ian Schoenherr
throughout.Who was Carl Sagan? Was he an astronomer, cosmologist,
astrophysicist, astrobiologist, author, science popularizer, or science
communicator? This picture book, perfect for young kids, will show you. Adya
Jha, a twelve-year-old writer, writes a picture book that will take you and
the little ones on a journey across his life, to the far reaches of the
cosmos, and inspire many to persist and believe.Abandoned as a baby in a
forest to be eaten by Shadow Creatures, twelve-year-old Bo and his pet fox
embark on a quest to return the wish-granting Stars to the Ulvian sky before
the Shadow Witch can steal the star magic.Orphaned twice before he is nine,
a young boy who does not even know his own name is admitted to the elite
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Dragon Compound, where he wins the affection of Star, a emerald-green Luck
Dragon, who takes him as his secret apprentice.After Bart King interviewed
hundreds of the wisest guys and smartest alecks for The Big Book of Boy
Stuff, something awesome happened: the book became a classic! Hailed by
critics and kids alike, it has sold hundreds of thousands of copies, and
even won awards. In this updated and redesigned tenth anniversary edition,
hijinks and hilarity are still front and center. Within these pages, boys
can find a myriad of things to do, things to laugh at, and things they
didn’t know. Bart King, the veteran of many water balloon wars, taught
middle school for many years. He’s written other cool books, including The
Big Book of Superheroes, The Pocket Guide to Girl Stuff, and The Big Book of
Gross Stuff. Visit his website at www.bartking.net.ÊIf my present reader
happens to be a Boy Scout or a scout-master who wants the scouts to build a
tower for exhibition purposes, he can do so by following the directions here
given, but if there is real necessity for haste in the erection of this
tower, of course we cannot build one as tall as we might where we have more
time. With a small tower all the joints may be quickly lashed together with
strong, heavy twine, rope, or even wire; and in the wilderness it will
probably be necessary to bind the joints with pliable roots, or cordage made
of bark or withes; but as this is not a book on woodcraft we will suppose
that the reader has secured the proper material for fastening the joints of
the frame of this signal-tower and he must now shoulder his axe and go to
the woods in order to secure the necessary timber. First let him cut eight
straight polesÑthat is, as straight as he can find them. These poles should
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be about four and one half inches in diameter at their base and sixteen and
one half feet long. After all the branches are trimmed off the poles, cut
four more sticks each nine feet long and two and a half or three inches in
diameter at the base; when these are trimmed into shape one will need twenty
six or seven more stout sticks each four and one half feet long for braces
and for flooring for the platform.A boy and his pet fox go on a quest to
find a wolf who has eaten all the Stars in the sky before the Shadow Witch
destroys the Stars and removes good magic from the world forever, perfect
for fans of The Girl Who Drank the Moon and Nevermoor. Long ago, the land of
Ulv was filled with magic. But that was before a wolf ate all the Stars in
the night sky, ridding the world of magic and allowing Shadow Creatures,
beasts made of shadow and evil, to flourish. Twelve-year-old Bo knows the
stories but thinks the Stars and the wolf who ate them are nothing more than
myths—until the day Bo’s guardian, Mads, is attacked by a giant wolf
straight from the legends. With his dying breath, Mads tells Bo that Ulv is
in danger and the only way to prevent the Shadow Creatures from taking over
is to return the Stars to the sky. And so Bo—accompanied by his best friend,
a fox called Nix, a girl named Selene whose magic is tied to the return of
the Stars, and Tam, a bird-woman who has vowed to protect Bo at all
costs—sets off on a quest to find the three magical keys that will release
the Stars. But Bo isn’t the only one who wants the Stars, and the friends
soon find themselves fleeing angry villagers, greedy merchants, and a
vengeful wolf. And all the while, an evil witch lurks in the shadows and
time is running out.Matapari, a bright, mischievous Congolese boy, comes of
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age amid the turbulence, violence, and political upheaval of postcolonial
Congo, in a family in which his uncle is a stooge for the country dictator
and his father is a scholarly recluse obsessed with his work. Reprint.
17,500 first printing.A beautiful picture book about the astronomer Edwin
Hubble that invites children to ponder How many stars are in the sky? How
did the universe begin? Where diid it come from?For fans of Shirley Jackson,
Sarah Waters and Daphne du Maurier, an electrifying debut about a boy left
alone in his family’s English estate with a housekeeper he suspects has
murdered his mother Nine-year-old Samuel lives alone in a once-great estate
in Surrey with the family’s housekeeper, Ruth. His father is dead and his
mother has been abroad for months, purportedly tending to her late husband’s
faltering business. She left in a hurry one night while Samuel was sleeping
and did not say goodbye. Beyond her sporadic postcards, Samuel hears nothing
from his mother. He misses her dearly and maps her journey in an atlas he
finds in her study. Samuel’s life is otherwise regulated by Ruth, who runs
the house with an iron fist. Only she and Samuel know how brutally she
enforces order. As rumors in town begin to swirl, Samuel wonders whether
something more sinister is afoot. Perhaps his mother did not leave but was
murdered—by Ruth. Artful, haunting and hurtling toward a psychological
showdown, The Boy at the Keyhole is an incandescent debut about the
precarious dance between truth and perception, and the shocking acts that
occur behind closed doors.Young Candin unwittingly steps onto the wrong side
of a generations-old family feud, befriending his nemesis, an unscrupulous
Wilder, bent on revenge.Having recently moved to a Paris apartment with her
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family, twelve-year-old Lucy meets her four-year-old, autistic neighbor,
Matthew, and befriends him in her own understanding and special way."The
Printer Boy; Or, How Benjamin Franklin Made His Mark" by William Makepeace
Thayer. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of titles
that encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction
and non-fiction to forgotten?or yet undiscovered gems?of world literature,
we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been
meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and
devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible
to everyone in a high-quality digital format.From the illustrator of the #1
smash hit The Day the Crayons Quit comes a story about wishing, persevering,
and reaching for the stars. Once there was a boy, and that boy loved stars
very much. So much so that he decided to catch one of his very own. But how?
Waiting for them to grow tired from being up in the sky all night doesn't
work. Climbing to the top of the tallest tree? No, not tall enough. The boy
has a rocket ship . . . but it is made of paper and doesn't fly well at all.
Finally, just when the boy is ready to give up, he learns that sometimes
things aren't where, or what, we expect them to be. Oliver Jeffers offers a
simple, childlike tale of reaching for the stars, and emerging with a
friend.Born into a family of migrant workers, toiling in the fields by the
age of six, Jose M. Hernàndez dreamed of traveling through the night skies
on a rocket ship. REACHING FOR THE STARS is the inspiring story of how he
realized that dream, becoming the first Mexican-American astronaut.
Hernàndez didn't speak English till he was 12, and his peers often joined
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gangs, or skipped school. And yet, by his twenties he was part of an elite
team helping develop technology for the early detection of breast cancer. He
was turned down by NASA eleven times on his long journey to donning that
famous orange space suit. Hernàndez message of hard work, education,
perseverance, of "reaching for the stars," makes this a classic American
autobiography.
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